
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

November 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers  

 

I hope you are all safe and well.  As you are aware, a four week lockdown starts on Thursday 

5th November.   

 

The lockdown does not affect schools which will remain open over the next four weeks.  We 

are really pleased your children will be able to continue their schooling as they have all made 

great progress academically and socially since September.   

 

Over the next two weeks, we will still be holding discos for the children as the children will 

be disco-ing in their normal bubbles. 

 

Please help us to continue to keep our school community safe by: 

 Wearing a mask on the school site (unless you are medically exempt). 

 Observing social distancing both outside the school gates and on the school premises. 

 Only going to the office if really necessary, as messages can be given to the senior 

teacher at the gate in the morning. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

REMINDER – Children in Need is on Friday 13th November. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 
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